
May 10, 2022

This document contains the most recent information regarding Covid-19 protocols at
SHS.  Your time in reading this message in its entirety is appreciated.

Current Covid-19 data for SHS
Our Covid-19 data will be updated on the SHS website on days there is a new

case to report.  You can access the info by going to our school website>>About
Us>>Covid-19 Guidelines 2021-2022.

If there is a positive case(s) in your child’s class (or grade level for Junior High),
please assume they are a potential direct contact. Monitor your child for symptoms, plan
to stay home and test them if symptoms arise, and reach out to us if you have
questions. Students who are potential direct contacts at school do not need to
quarantine.  If a student is a direct contact to a positive case at home, please contact
Nurse Davis.

Positive Cases–Procedure for Return
Any community members who test positive for COVID-19 are required to isolate

for a minimum of 5 days. Community members who have tested positive for COVID-19
may end isolation on day 6 with symptom improvement, including being fever free for
24-hours without the use of fever-reducing medication. A test is no longer required to
return to school on day 6.

All students returning to school on day 6 will need to mask while at school
through day 10. Community members may not return to school until cleared by Nurse
Davis.

If a family needs to keep their child home for the full 10-days (based on
continued symptoms, being unable or unwilling to mask, or as a precaution), remote
instruction will be offered.  Please contact Mrs. Koelker with questions.

We can offer Covid-19 tests, in the event that a family doesn’t have one, while we
have the supplies to do so.  We are happy to offer this as an option to our community;
please contact Nurse Davis if you need access to a test.


